
 

 

Notice of Peters Band Financial 
Administration Law 

 
PETERS BAND 

16870 Peters Road, Hope, BC, V0X 1L2, Tel: (604) 794-7059 

NOTICE IS GIVEN, that the Peters Band proposes to enact the Financial Administration Law 
(hereafter referred to as the “Proposed Law”). 

DESCRIPTION OF PROPOSED LAW: The Proposed Law is a law to regulate the receipt, 
management and expenditure of the Peters Band funds and to establish the corresponding 
financial administrative structure of the Peters Band which manages the funds. It is enacted 
pursuant to section 9 of the First Nations Fiscal Management Act (Canada) which provides that 
the Peters Band Council may make laws respecting the financial administration of the Peters 
Band. The Peters Band Council has fiduciary responsibilities which include the management 
and protection of all Peters Band property, including Peters Band funds, in the best interests of 
its members and for future generations. The Peters Band Council accordingly wishes to 
establish a comprehensive law to govern financial accountability to its members and to protect 
the Peters Band’s financial security. 

A COPY OF THE PROPOSED LAW may be obtained from: Leanne Peters, Councillor of 
Peters Band at the Peters Band office (16870 Peters Road, Hope, BC). 

CONTACT INFORMATION: For further information or questions regarding the Proposed Law or 
this Notice, or make written representations regarding it, please contact Leanne Peters, 
Councillor of Peters Band at the Peters Band office (16870 Peters Road, Hope, BC), by 
telephone at (604) 794-7059 or by email at leanne_peters29@hotmail.com. 

Dated: November 26, 2015 

mailto:leanne_peters29@hotmail.com

	Notice of Peters Band Financial Administration Law
	PETERS BAND


